
Thanks so much to the Task Force for Universal Healthcare. As a person who is 60 and doesn’t yet 
qualify for Medicare this would be great. Although I’m in great shape, my wife has Medicare and can go 
to the doctor whenever the need arises. Because my healthcare has a huge deductible I generally wait 
because I don’t want to incur too much expense. Also, we have a family member who is a hard worker 
and contributes so much to the Oregon economy. He’s Transgender and as you know our Federal 
government is rolling back their access to healthcare. I look forward to Universal Healthcare. Our nation 
should have had this years ago, but Oregon can pave the way. Thanks  
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